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Fall 2020 Meeting 

• Dean Tom McNally organized a virtual meeting for the committee on November 10th to 
discuss the state of the library’s funding due to the current transition to the RCM budget 
model. The state of the UofSC library system is strong, but there are open questions 
regarding details of how much money is coming from where to solidify plans moving 
forward.   

• Renovation of the South Caroliniana Library is on schedule to be completed in the 2021-
2022 academic year. 

 
Spring 2021 meeting  

• Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the committee did not meet during the spring 
semester. 

• Mark Uline will remain on as chair of the committee for 2021-2022. 
 


